
 

COMMUNICATION TO STAKEHOLDERS WITH REGARDS TO THE CURRENT 

STATUS OF THE MEDICAL DEVICE REGULATIONS 

 

 

Subsequent to SAHPRA Medical Device Unit receipt of a number of comments from 

the public with regards to the medical device regulations. SAHPRA thanks the industry 

stakeholders for all comments received. The comments were collated and are under 

review.  The final communications will be shared with all stakeholders accordingly. 
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